
  Original Message 
From: Sue Sri <sues@normericainc.com> 
Sent: Thursday, March 2, 2017 9:16 PM 
To: George Bridge 
Subject: FW: Proclamation Request - Human Values Day - April 24, 2017 
 
 
Good Morning Mayor George Bridge, 
 
 
On behalf of the Steering Committee and the large number of community volunteers at the Walk for 
Values, we like to express our deep gratitude to raise awareness to practice Human Values and to 
building the “Communities of Character”.  Canada is a great country and we are proud of its 
multiculturalism and the rich values we hold. 
 
This is the 15th year while we celebrate Canada’s 150 years that we again take an important step 
walking together at the Walk for Values 2017, not for “fund” raising but taking a pledge to transform self 
and the community by practicing values.  The Walk for Values started in 2003 when street violence took 
place in Malvern area of Toronto.  Your support for this Walk and the proclamation of “HUMAN VALUES 
DAY” on April 24, 2017 will bring greater awareness about human values that shape our lives and the 
future of our children.  Please be rest assured, we will continue to work diligently to spread your 
message of living in harmony, caring for each other and our environment, in every city in Canada and 
around the world. 
 
We have attached with this mail the following documents for your records: 
 
            1) A write up about the Walk for Values and how it is spreading the Values and helping us to be 
better citizens of this great country 
            2) Prime Minister’s message from last year’s event 
            3) Ontario Premier’s message from last year’s event 
            4) City’s that issued Proclamations in the past 
 
With your dynamic leadership, you have paved the path to a new wave of thinking, inspiring all of us to 
act lovingly, to do what’s right for the city and the nation. 
 
We look forward to your support in proclaiming April 24, 2017 as the “Human Values Day". 
 
Also if you have any suggestions in bringing the transformation and it will be very much appreciated. 
Through a separate invitation we will send to you the calendar of the Walk for Values to be held in 9 
Cities across Canada. 
 
 
Kind regards. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Sue Sri 
WALK FOR VALUES 
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